
Reading
Essential Standards Goal Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score

RL2:I can determine central 
ideas or themes of  a text and 
support it with details.

80% or 
higher

RI2:I can determine the main 
idea of  a text and explain 
how it is supported by key 
details

80% or 
higher

W4: I can produce clear and 
coherent writing in which the 
development and 
organization are appropriate 
to task

80% or 
higher

ELAGSE4L4: Determine or 
clarify the meaning of  
unknown and 
multiple-meaning words and 
phrases.

80%or 
higher



Math
Essential Standards Goal Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score

G.1 Draw points, lines, line 
segments, rays, angles 
(right, acute, obtuse), and 
perpendicular and parallel 
lines. Identify these in 
two-dimensional figures

80% or 
higher

NBT4: I can fluently add 
multi-digit whole numbers 
using the standard 
algorithm.

80% or 
higher

NBT4:  I can fluently subtract 
multi-digit whole numbers 
using the standard 
algorithm.

80% or 
higher

NBT.5 I can multiply a whole 
number of  up to four digits 
by a one-digit whole number, 
and multiply two two-digit 
numbers.

80% or 
higher

NBT.6 I can find 
whole-number quotients and 
remainders with up to 
four-digit dividends and one 
digit divisors.

80% or 
higher



Math
Essential Standards Goal Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score Date Score

NBT 3: Use place value 
understanding to round 
multi-digit to any place. 

80% or 
higher

NF 1: Explain why two or more 
fractions are equivalent with 
models and generate equivalent 
fractions.

80% or 
higher


